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One of the outcomes of the marketing discussion was the identification of the
need for an extension position to work with growers on marketing and other
management issues. This person would help inform people about existing marketing
assistance programs and opportunities. In addition, the Board reaffirmed the need for
the food science extension/research position to assist people in developing and testing
new products and in helping in the transition from product testing to commercial
distribution of the products developed. Finally, the Board also identified a need for an
extension/teaching position in landscape horticulture.

During the coming year the Board will further refine its list of needs and the ways
in which the University can contribute to meeting them. It will also meet with
Congressman Baldacci to talk about the new federal farm bill that is being drafted and
the research and extension directives it will contain.





